
To Whom it May Concern, 
 
Please oppose HB 3494A because it allows veterinarians to perform declawing procedures if they want 
to.  Declawing is inhumane because it actually involves amputating a cat's paws! 
Please don't let pets suffer. 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Very sincerely, 
Melinda Prather 

 


